
The following images from 4/14/2024 and 4/16/2024 illustrate the BSWCD’s concerns about the 

SRWMD’s failure to address the issue of trash and debris on the Edwards Bottomlands Project. 

South side of Alligator Creek 4/14/2024 

 

 

 

 

 



North side of Alligator Creek 4/16/2024 

 

 

 

 

The trapped trash and debris slow flows in the secondary channel which can produce higher up 

stream peak water levels. 

 

 

 


